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Questions & Answers 

RFQ for Financial Audit Services 
 

(Issued on October 8, 2019) 
 
 
 
The following question was received during the Q&A period of October 8, 2019 through October 15, 2019. The    
response is noted below. The Q&A period has ended and no more questions will be accepted. Thank you for your 
participation and interest in the solicitation for Financial Audit Services.  
     
 
Question: Can you please provide me with a copy of the most recently audited financial statements?    
Response: See attached copy(s).  
 
 


